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20 December 2024 
 
RE: GNSO Council Recommendations Report to the ICANN Board regarding the Phase 2 Final Recommendations 
from the GNSO Expedited Policy Development Process on Internationalized Domain Names 
 
FROM: Greg DiBiase, GNSO Chair 
 
TO: Tripti Sinha, Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
 
 
Dear Tripti, 
 
Pursuant to Annex A Section 1(g) of the ICANN Bylaws and on behalf of the GNSO Council, I am hereby 
transmitting the Recommendations Report to the ICANN Board regarding the Phase 2 Final Recommendations 
from the Expedited Policy Development Process (EPDP) on Internationalized Domain Names (IDNs) that the GNSO 
Council has approved on 19 December 2024. 
 
The GNSO Council unanimously voted in favor of the motion and the resolution can be found published on the 
GNSO Council Resolutions webpage. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Greg DiBiase, GNSO Chair 
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